Debra Thompson

From: Sig Burrell <sig@rocknroadak.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:29 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: No more mandates needed

| do not feel the Petersburg Borough should impose any more mandates on residents.

Sig Burrell

Rock-N-Road Construction, Inc
907.518.0707 cell
907.772.3308 office
907.772.3759 fax



